
 

 Submission    
No 40 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO PROPOSAL TO RAISE THE 

WARRAGAMBA DAM WALL 
 
 
 

Name: Mrs Gillian  Wilde 

Date Received: 30 August 2019 

 

 



The proposal to raise the height of the Warragamba dam will lead to great development on an at 
risk area of floodplain which would be highly irresponsible and lead to litigation and possible 
loss of life and property.  
It will cause great damage and destruction to species which are only found there.  
It is appalling to consider the wilful destruction of Aboriginal culture in their Country there.  
One of the jewels in Sydney’s crown is its proximity to a World Heritage area of astounding 
beauty and natural diversity. There should be no proposal to damage or destroy it. 


